
  
 

Date:  Sept 11, 2024          

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From:  Robin I. Gomez, City Manager 

Subject: FORWARD PINELLAS REAPPORTIONMENT PLAN 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background 

The City of Madeira Beach received a request from Forward Pinellas for City Commission 

approval of the enclosed Forward Pinellas Reapportionment plan as approved by the Forward 

Pinellas Board and the Florida Governor.          

  

Discussion 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



  
 

Attachments 

2023 Proposed Reapportionment Plan 

2014 InterLocal agreement for the creation of the MPO 

Aug 2024 Governor’s Letter approving reapportionment 

MPO InterLocal amended agreement 

MB signature page 

 


